
Dear State Legislature,

I’m writing to offer my enthusiastic support for the development of a multi-use facility at the Lane
County fairgrounds which would support the Eugene Emeralds minor league baseball franchise
remaining in Eugene.

Such a facility would enable an increased amount of economic activity in the city’s core. It would
encourage urban development as opposed to sprawl. And it would keep the treasured
community resource of the Emeralds at home in Eugene.

Thank you for your time, dedication, and effort.

Best,

Eric Anderson
3025 Friendly St
Eugene, OR 97405


